
Thank-You Notes to Your Interviewers 

We are often asked about thank-you notes, so we’ve put this together to be sure your questions are 
answered. 

• Yes, you may write a thank-you note to your interviewers. Please keep in mind that choosing to 
write one or not has no effect on your admissions decision. 
 

• If you received your interviewer’s email address during your interview, you may email him/her 
directly and do not need to cc our admissions office. 
 

• If you did not receive your interviewer’s email address, please email your thank-you note (no 
handwritten please) to MedSchool_Admissions@brown.edu, and we’ll be sure to forward it to 
him/her. We do not give out our committee members’ email addresses. 
 

• Please do not use the self-upload option in our admissions portal for your thank-you note. That 
is for updates, letters of interest, etc. 
 

• If you did receive an interviewer’s email address and end up on our waitlist, please correspond 
directly with the Office of Admissions (MedSchool_Admissions@brown.edu) regarding your 
level of interest and any questions you have, instead of with your interviewer(s). 

 


